TIER AND THE A

SOUTHERN TIER BUILDING OFFICIALS' ASSOCIATION

P O. Box 4406 Ithaca, New York 14852

May 28, 2024

Michael Wich, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Will Coffman International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham AL 35213

Dear Chairman Wich,

On behalf of STBOA, I offer our continued trust and support to the candidacy of David Spencer, for President of the International Code Council Board of Directors.

We respect and appreciate Daves commitment to the Code, the Code Official and the Code Enforcement profession. It is my hope & belief, and that of our members, given his many accomplishments, that David will continue to serve the ICC and in the capacity as President, where he can continue his devotion to code professionals and to code development everywhere.

Sincerely,

William Knickerbocker President to: Southern Tier Building Officials Association